
BROCK SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

MONDAY, April 2017 

6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Staff Room, 2
nd

 floor 

Childcare provided in room 5 

 

A G E N D A 

 

In attendance:  Michelle Richea, Jackson Foster, Andrew Rosen, Jess Abraham, Matt Davies, Melissa 

Mohammad, Sara Cook, Cecile Farnum 

 

 

Item Information/Action Responsibility/ 

Communicate with 

 

1. Any Other Business (AOB) 

 

 

 

 

Matt expressed interest 

in exploring a hot lunch 

program at Brock.  

Awareness of new 

models at Real Food for 

Real Kids, which 

provide options for a 2-

day cycle vs. 5-day 

cycle.  More cost-

effective option for most 

parents, and may garner 

more support.   

 

 

CF/VT to explore vendor 

options available through 

TDSB and report back.   

 

2. Funding Request Proposals – Vote  
 

given low attendance of 

parent members at this 

meeting, delay vote for 

next meeting 

 

VT to get more details 

from teachers on 

proposals with limited 

information 

 

3. Parent Reaching Out Grant – (JA/CF) 

 

Cecile, Jess and Tyler 

recently met to discuss 

ideas for submitting an 

application to the Parents 

Reaching Out (PRO) 

Grant.  Feedback from 

teachers and parents on 

what is of interest or 

useful.  Toronto Public 

Health provides 

workshops for free, so 

will look at utilizing this 

option as well.   

 

 

JS and CF will submit a 

more formal proposal at 

the next meeting. 

4. Heritage Languages Update (CF) Recent meeting with 

Council Chairs from 

Pauline, Shirley St. to 

discuss Int. Languages 

programs at our schools, 

which all run on the 

integrated day model.  

Similar concerns from 

CF/SK will continue to 

update Council as 

needed. 



parent community.  

Subsequently met with 

Trustee Marit Stiles, who 

agreed to ask the Board 

for a report on the 

program, outcomes, 

models, etc.  Council 

Chairs will discuss the 

creation of an 

information brief for 

parent communities on 

the program  

5. Committee Updates – Fundraising & 

Rooftop Garden 

 

Fundraising: QSP 

magazine fundraiser to 

run again, online only 

 

Rooftop Garden – 

committee is working 

with the Eco Club at the 

school.  Club will help 

with clean ups and 

planting.  Some 

upcoming planting days 

if anyone wants to 

volunteer 

 

6. School Update - Staffing (VT) Victor discussed the 

staffing model for next 

year. Large classes for 7 

and 8 classes – may 

result in a 3
rd

 class in 

September.  Reminder 

that class shifts are a 

normal part of operations 

at TDSB schools. Two 

additional basketball nets 

will be added to the 

playground in the near 

future. 

Will consider what 

messaging may be 

helpful to parents in the 

Fall around classroom 

shifts. (CF/SK/VT) 

 

 

School website: schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/brock 

twitter: @tdsb_brockps 
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